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ASDA POLICIES 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

Recently the company introduced a number of policies, which included a number of changes. 
 
At a meeting of the Superstore/ Supercentre/ Home Shopping Forum held on the 21st May, the 
company agreed to discuss with GMB Forum representatives the new policies and to look over 
any discrepancies and issues of concern. 
 
The company also undertook to discuss ways of introducing joint training between managers 
and GMB representatives to help consistent implementation and iron out interpretations. 
 
Regards a question raised on security during interviews taping colleagues. The company have 
reiterated that this is not to be common practice, and if a colleague objects to being taped in an 
interview, then the interview will not be taped. GMB do not believe why it is necessary for an 
interview to be taped. 
 
These and other matters regards policies, will receive further discussion at the sub group now 
established. 
 
We will keep GMB members fully updated via further GMB News briefs. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 
National Officer 
GMB 
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